
 

 

 

 
 

    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 

NOTICE OF GENERAL PUBLIC INTEREST  

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
  
CALIFORNIA OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
  

 
NOTICE OF ROOM CHANGE FOR PUBLIC HEARING  


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Justice has changed the room location of 
the public hearing scheduled for January 27, 2016, starting at 10:00, at the Ronald Reagan State 
Building located at 300 S. Spring Street, Los Angeles, CA  90013, regarding the proposed 
amendments to Sections 310 and 312 of Title 11, Division 1, Chapter 4, and Section 999.1 of 
Title 11, Division 1, Chapter 15, of the California Code of Regulations.  The Notice was 
originally published on December 11, 2015 in Notice Register 2015, No. 50-Z. 

The public hearing will take place as follows: 

Date of Hearing: 	 January 27, 2016 
Address: 	 Ronald Reagan State Building 

300 S. Spring Street, Room 1208 
Dept. of Insurance Hearing Room, Lobby Level 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 

Time:	 10:00 a.m. 

CONTACT PERSON 

If you have any questions or comments, you may direct them to: 

Jami L. Cantore, Deputy Attorney General 

California Department of Justice 

Charitable Trusts Section 

300 S. Spring St., Suite 1702 

Los Angeles, CA 90013 


 Telephone: (213) 897-2569 

 Email: Jami.Cantore@doj.ca.gov
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